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SNAP Roundtables are a platform for practitioners and academics to share information, 
techniques, methodologies, scientific approaches, and even moral support. Our sincere 
thanks the Central Indiana Land Trust and Ozark Koala Ecosystem Services for 
sponsoring this program. Please share our gratitude by taking a moment to visit their 
websites. 
 
The May 11 SNAP Roundtable was timely and informative. Participants heard from Dr. 
Stephen Enloe, Agronomy Dept/CTR for Aquatic & Invasive Plants, University of 
Florida, as he discussed Recent advances in herbicide formulations and application 
techniques for woody invasive plant management, and Jerod Huebner, Director of 
Prairie Management, Missouri Prairie Foundation, and his findings related to Invasive 
Species Management - Maximize Herbicide Efficacy and Minimize Collateral Damage in 
Grasslands. During Open Discussion, the participants considered the ongoing 
challenges of garlic mustard as an invasive plant within their natural areas. NAA plans 
to tackle the topic of garlic mustard in more detail based upon this dialogue.  
 
Watch your email and our website for future programming information. If you would like 
to suggest a topic for a future SNAP meeting, please email 
mmcgintyklos@naturalareas.org. 

https://conservingindiana.org/
http://www.ozarkkoalaeco.com/
http://naturalareas.org/snap051121.php

